
Shepherd’s Class Mental Health Week Report 

As part of Mental Health Week 2023, the children completed a number of different 
activities designed at raising awareness of and promoting mental health. One of these 
activities was ‘See the world through my eyes’. For this activity, the children were 
given access to a camera and asked to photograph what is important to them at school. 
This could include things they like, don’t like, want more or less of, feel threatened or 
inspired by. The children then had to complete a speech bubble explaining what their 
image showed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


